

GVHT Minutes from Tuesday 14th May 2019 Village Hall

Apologies- Gary McGregor chair (GM) Sarah Ramsay (SR) Lee Robertson (LR)
Present- Eric Easton Treasurer (EE) Laura Edmonds Secretary (LE) Shirley Evatt (SE) Jim Pattison (JP) Sara Hill (SH) Rob Freeland (RF)

Minutes of last meeting 12.3.19 true and accurate account

- Booking Secretary Report-Will forward full report
- JP- To see Neil post office as still not paid anything since Aug despite GM and LE going to see him
- Issue of bins and grass cutting needs followed up- GM has contact for council
- Smell in toilet- had plumber out can't find any issue
- JP- research as to whether we actually need an entertainment license
- GM- speaking to community council and council about charging point
- SR- to cost curtains/blinds Friends of the Hall discussion points to take from it-
 - develop mission statement as to what it is
 - membership fee's
 - hall running costs
 - what's is going to give members
 - All in agreement good idea but needs the details agreed
- SE- waiting for everyone to look at newsletter and will then circulate
- SH- research into Facebook/instagram
- Treasurers Report-
 - £900 gas bill this month
 - £1200 to come in from councillors surgeries
 - Current account £4284
 - £10,000 in reserves
- Other business
 - All insurance needs looked at up for renewable august-GM
 - Separate bank account for deposits- EE
 - Morrisons are changing the electric meter-SE
 - EE stepping down as Treasurer in July
 - JP stepping down from committee in July
- Next for next meeting 9th July 7.30pm Village Hall